
 

 

Our Sustainability commitment 
 

At its core, Nouvelle Planète aims for ecological, social and economic sustainability. We rely on our 

charter and in particular its paragraph 
 

Act respectfully towards the environment. 

Consider humanity and nature as a whole. 
 

We make sure that our CO2 balance is largely positive.   
 

We are committed to:  
 

In the implementation of our projects: 

• Aim at the recommendations of the Sustainable Development Goals advocated by the UN, 

• Procure local construction material (minimizing transport and making the most of what is available 

locally), 

• Recommend renewable energies as much as possible (photovoltaic, thermal solar, biogas, etc.), 

• Use biodegradable and non-polluting materials as much as possible, 

• Use organic fertilizers in the supported fields and vegetable gardens, 

• Promote local production, processing and consumption,  

• Include in each project an element of environmental protection in the form of reforestation, 

environmental and/or hygiene awareness, 

• Favour bioclimatic architecture, 

• Support at least four projects per year that have a major positive impact on the environment 

(CO2 capture or reduction, reforestation, increase in vegetation cover, production of clean energy, etc.). 
 

In the organization of our solidarity camps: 

• Compensate all emissions produced by the solidarity camps by our projects, 

• Encourage participants to travel by public transport, 

• Address elements of environmental and climate protection in training courses during 

preparation sessions, 

• Make participants aware of the negative impacts of air travel, 

• When travelling by plane, limit stopovers and choose the most direct routes, 

• Use recycled and recyclable, non-polluting, local and organic products. 
 

In our work in Switzerland:  

• Use chlorine-free bleached recycled paper, 

• Encourage the team to travel by public transport, 

• Use recycled and recyclable, non-polluting, local and organic products. 
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